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Friday 12 May 2023

Week 3 Term 2

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

I hope that all FBS whānau are safe and well in spite of the extreme weather we have had this

week. It certainly has had an impact on our attendance rates and we look forward to seeing some

nicer weather and a shift up in our attendance.

These are the attendance rates for our school for the term to date

Team Kakano

Rm 1: 79% Rm 2: 75% Rm 5: 73% Rm 6:82% Rm 7: 66% Rm 8: 84%

Team Whanake

Rm 9: 85% Rm 11: 77% Rm 12: 79% Rm 13: 85% Rm 15: 84%

Team Panekiretanga

Rm 10: 86% Rm 14: 81% Rm 16: 81% Rm 17: 79% Rm 18: 87% Rm 19: 84%

At FBS we have lots of support for our learners and some of these include;

- Breakfast Club in the Multi Purpose Room (Mon-Fri 8am-8.45am)

- Free lunches (hot lunch 2-3 times a week)

- Fruit and KidsCan snacks at morning tea (Mon-Fri)

- Kids Can raincoats available on request

- Kids Can shoes available on request

- Heat pumps in all rooms

- Library open daily before school 8am-8.45am (Mon-Fri)

We welcome all FBS whānau feedback and use this to help us to broaden and strengthen our

support programmes in and across our school. It is a team effort and we value greatly the

contribution and sharing that our FBS learning community is able to provide.

Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your support and encouragement for our learners and staff.

As a school we can achieve anything when we are all working together.

Flat Bush Forever!!

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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UPCOMING EVENTS AND HAPPENINGS
AT FLAT BUSH SCHOOL


